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‘Tell someone who cares’
An Advertising Standards Bureau public education campaign ‘Tell someone who cares’ has received strong support from the advertising industry, media and government. 

 “This campaign will highlight to the community that there is a place where people can raise their concerns about any advertising be it on the TV, on the radio, in a newspaper, on a billboard or even online,” Advertising Standards Bureau Chief Executive Officer, Ms Alison Abernethy said. 

Ms Abernethy said the Advertising Standards Bureau (ASB) continues to develop and implement new services, works with community groups, government and non-government agencies as well as overseas bodies, to continually improve the complaints process and make it easier for the community to air their concerns.

The campaign highlights the complaints process available through the Advertising Standards Bureau and has been supported by Minister for Broadband, Communications and the Digital Economy, the Hon. Senator Stephen Conroy. 
“The advertising industry itself has supported the campaign with George Patterson Y&R in Melbourne providing pro-bono work on the concept and creative aspects, and media outlets also supporting the campaign with free and discounted placement of the advertisements,” Ms Abernethy said.
The campaign is in response to research, conducted by ASB in November 2006, which showed that awareness levels of ASB should be improved to ensure that people knew who to tell when they wanted to complain.
“Since receiving the research findings, the ASB has ramped up the information put out to the media about our work and the decisions made by the Board,” Ms Abernethy said.
“We have restructured our online presence and put together an online complaints process which directs people to the correct agency if their complaint does not fall within our charter.
“We also welcome feedback about the system, its accessibility and effectiveness and will continue to respond and evolve to any changes in community needs and standards,” Ms Abernethy said.

“We want the community to know that they can tell someone who cares,” she said.
‘Tell someone who cares’ advertisements will appear on the television, in newspapers, on the radio, on the internet and on billboards. The campaign will be screened first on television on Sunday, 
13 July 2008 at 8.30pm. 
More information about the complaints process is available at  www.adstandards.com.au. 

Contact: Alison Abernethy, Chief Executive Officer, 02 6262 9822
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